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Consultation with pupils on the School Council regarding the proposed 

amalgamation of Fairfield Infant and Junior Schools 

 

The children were asked what their thoughts were about the proposed amalgamation 

and they thought it would be a good idea because: 

 

� If we were one school we would still be able to see old friends in Year 1 and 

Reception 

� The change in uniform would suit everyone and it would be the same 

� Those who have younger brothers and sisters would see them more often 

� There would be more space if we could use both buildings 

� We could share our concerns with teachers from both schools 

� We could show children around if they come up to the Junior School and they 

would know the building 

� If younger children learn about a topic then the older children could help them 

with their learning  

� If you had a favourite book in the Infants, you could read it again in the Junior 

School 

� We could be mentors to the younger children 

 

The children also thought that: 

 

� We would need to get ready for the change and be prepared 

� Children would need to have separate playtimes so that there was enough 

space. 

 

 


